
Learning Power of the Week:   Questioning & reasoning 
-Ask questions of yourself and others  
-Make links with other learning—use what you already know   
- Consider different points of view  
- Dive beneath the surface to see more and get the truth  
Question everything  
A wise man can learn more from a foolish question than a fool can learn from a wise answer  
 

Learning Power Winners 

Nursery: Ellie 

Reception: Ava 

Year 1: Mila 

Year 2: Tyler 

Year 3: Freddie 

Year 4: Christie 

Year 5: Paulie 

Year 6: Harley 

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 
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             Be Bright, Be Seen! 

Thank you to all of the children who took part in the ‘Be Bright, Be Seen’ Competition. The Shining Lights were  

given the task of judging the competition and we hope that the prizes from the organisers will be in school soon 

enough. 

 

Reception: Leo M 

Year 1: Pippa B 

Year 2: Harley A 

Year 3: Freddie B 

Year 4: Christie B 

Year 5: Freya O 

Year 6: Olivia T 

Well done children! 

Winners are listed below. 



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 98%+ each week. 

 

Our attendance champions this week is Year 6 

once again with 99%.  Well done! 

You have to be in to win! 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                 Plus 5 minutes extra play on a  

Monday! 

Year  Percentage  Number of 

stars awarded  

Nursery 96% 0 

Reception  95% 0 

Year 1  95% 0 

Year 2  98% 2 

Year 3  95% 0 

Year 4  94% 0 

Year 5  94% 0 

Year 6  99% 2 

Events 
Another event added to the Diary is the National School Games 

Santa Dash. This will take place on Friday, 9th December. This 

will be a sponsored event to raise money for our Christmas Cinema 

Trip. 

Children will not need to dress up but we would like to invite them 

to wear their P.E. kit and a festive hat or head band on this day! 

We are hoping to give parents the opportunity to participate in the 

morning so watch this space! 

 

 

 

Shining Lights 

Play Leaders—Phase 2 

Well done to those children selected by 

the Shining Lights to be a Play    

Leader. The next phase of the process 

will begin over the next couple of 

weeks, once the first lot of Play    

Leaders have been organised.   

Reading Treasures 

Thankyou to those of you that have 

supported your children with the 

Reading Treasure application.       

Applications are now closed and the 

process will begin next week.   

Christmas Events 

Parents will be notified of timings and 

final details for all Christmas events 

next week. We are hoping to do two 

performances each day to allow each 

more people to attend per child. In   

order to do this we hope to use the 

Church as well as the school hall for 

some of these performances. We are 

just waiting for confirmation from  

Father Michael. 

Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in 

Church to celebrate mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15—Year 4 to attend 

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher 

Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s Church  

 

 


